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Friday 28th April 2023

Dear Parents,

We would like to update you regarding the impact of the NEU industrial action at James Wolfe
Primary School. At this stage, we are able to inform you that on Tuesday 2nd May, the following
classes will be open:

● Year 1 Fir
● Year 1 Hazel
● Year 2 Rowan

● Year 5 Jupiter
● Year 5 Earth

If there are any additions to the number of classes open, we will let you know by text message on
Tuesday morning by 9:30am.

Only children who are in these classes should come to school. We will not be able to
accommodate children who are not in these classes.

James Wolfe remains committed to providing a safe and secure environment for our pupils and
delivering high-quality teaching which is not possible for all classes under these circumstances.

Yours sincerely,

Victoria Gallagher
Headteacher
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